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MEMORANDUM FOR: Division of High-Level Waste Management Staff

FROM: John J. Linehan, Director
Repository Licensing and Quality Assurance

Project Directorate
Division of High-Level Waste Management

SUBJECT: HIGH-LEVEL WASTE CORRESPONDENCE TRANSMITTED TO
THE DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY

Effective immediately, it is requested that any correspondence originating
within the Division of High-Level Waste Management that is destined for the
U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) have the Office of the General Counsel's
Hearing Division included on the standard distribution list. This request is
necessary in order to keep OGC appraised of the nature and scope of formal
communication between NRC and DOE as it relates to the high-level waste
program.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

pgdonalSigned iy

John J. Linehan, Director
Repository Licensing and Quality Assurance

Project Directorate
Division of High-Level Waste Management

cc: Jimmy D. Blanton, ARM/DCB
John E. Latz, CNWRA

DISTRIBUTION

Central File B.J. Youngblood R.E. Browning J. Bunting
LSS J. Linehan R. Ballard On-Site Reps
CNWRA NMSS R/F HLPD R/F M. Lee
LPDR ACMW PDR

OFC :HLPD L:HLPD :H :
_________________ _----dqs t --- [_ ---------________--_----__--____

NAME:MLee/wd :ETana :JH ich:J an : :

DATE:05/oZ/89 :05/0;/89 :05/0 /89 : : :
UFFICIAIk RCORD COPY

-s~~~PC Chlift8900845 8 iciL


